
 
 

 

 

December 18, 2015 
 
Maryland Road, LLC 
C/o Scott Brown, Registered Agent 
14 Maryland Road 
Little Compton, RI  02837 
 
RE: NOTICE OF VIOLATION    
 File No.:   OWTS-14-69 
 
Dear Mr. Brown: 
 
The Department of Environmental Management (DEM) acknowledges receipt of a check in the 
amount of Three Hundred Fifty Dollars ($350.00).  This payment satisfies the administrative 
penalty of Eight Hundred ($800.00) that was assessed in the Notice of Violation dated June 17, 
2015 (NOV).  As such, all the issues in the NOV have been resolved.  DEM hereby releases the 
NOV and considers the matter closed.   
 
Enclosed please find the original Release of the NOV to be recorded in the land evidence records 
of the town of Little Compton.  Please record the Release and return a copy of the recorded 
Release to DEM.    
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at (401) 222-1360 ext. 7119.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Patrick J. Hogan, P.E. 
Principal Sanitary Engineer 
Office of Compliance & Inspection 
 
 
Enclosure: Release of Notice of Violation 
 
cc: Bonnie Stewart, Administrative Adjudication Division 
 Tricia Quest, DEM, Office of Legal Services 
  

 
 
 


